
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will look at the difference between main clauses and subordinate 

clauses before using coordinating and subordinating conjunctions to start and 

extend sentences. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be continuing our preparation for the upcoming Cambridge 

assessments by going over past papers from previous years. We will also be 
focusing on calculating the area of compound shapes. 

 

In Science, we are revising forces, changes of state, electricity and food chains in 
preparation for the Cambridge Entry Exams. 

 

Our IPC we are learning the process of how oil is formed and making interactive 

displays of the process. We are also learning to create maps of where oil is found, 
which will include symbols and keys.  

 

In ICT, we will continue working on our Movie Maker projects to create a short 
video of our time in Year 6. 

 

In PSHE, we will continue our topic of ‘Healthy Me’ by looking at our emotional 

health and well-being. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 
the course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Children will be expected to have prepared a science experiment with a 

partner or by themselves for next week in preparation for the Science Fair. 

 Children will need to have written a scientific explanation about their 
experiment. 

 The deadline for the Earth Day poem competition is the 22 April. Children 

are encouraged to write a poem about the importance of the Earth and 

Earth Day. 

 Cambridge examination will take place 24, 25, 26 April. Please encourage 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (15 – 19 April 2018) 



your child to study at home.  

 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 6 Team 

 


